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And an angel of the Lord appeared to them, and the glory of the Lord shone around them. . . 
And suddenly there was with the angel a multitude of the heavenly host praising God and 
saying: “Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, goodwill toward men!”  

(Luke 2:9 a, b, 13, 14) 

This year, more than most, I have wished that I was there to witness this event.  This desire is always 
present in me around Christmas but this year it has produced a longing akin to an ache in my soul.    
Standing in awe of His splendor as seen in the Host of Heaven as the announcement of the Messiah was 
made then racing to the city to see and fall before Him in worship: Emmanuel, God with us!   I cannot 
begin to describe this yearning to see the Lord's glory manifest in such a way on earth! 
 
Caught up in thinking about this yesterday, the Lord reminded me of the truth of the matter.  What we 
have as Believers is of infinitely greater worth, for we have, "Christ in us, the hope of glory" (Col 1:27).  

The Spirit of the Lord resides within each of us, allowing the opportunity for worship and relationship 
with an intimacy that was impossible before the death, burial and resurrection of the Lord Jesus.  As 
well, we have a promise based on the faithfulness of God and sealed by the Holy Spirit, that we will be in 
the Presence of His Glory for eternity!  A promise the Lord made with no reservation beyond faith in 
Him,  "For whosoever will call upon the name of the Lord will be saved!" (Romans 10:13), and as the song 
goes, "whosoever meaneth me"!  Emmanuel will be "with us" in the form of the risen, victorious Christ!  
Forever!  Merry Christmas everyone!! 
 
Cindy and I are in full swing. . .literally!  As we mentioned last month, we have been coming alongside 
the Salvation Army as bell-ringer volunteers to help their organization.  In the process, we are able to 
share the Good News of Christ through tracts and conversations as well as minister to our Brothers and 
Sisters who occasionally share a need.  We feel the Lord is taking this mission into a new season.  Please 
pray in agreement with us to know what the Lord would like this portion of our ministry to look like in 
2016.   
 
Even as we share the Lord this month we are looking ahead to the Mission to Mardi Gras in February.   
Evangelist David Cobb had faithfully administered this mission to the Lord's glory for many years.  Last 
year, at the Lord's call, he placed this mission in the care of Evangelists Mark Yoho, Joe Toy, and myself.  
Approximately 1,000,000 people will come to New Orleans for Mardi Gras to participate in the evil that 
is inherent in this celebration(?).  Pray for a harvest of souls as the Name of Jesus is lifted before them 
and the Holy Spirit works in their lives.   
 
If the Lord calls you to go or you are led to help support this  
mission, or any part of our ministry, please contact us. 
 
 Until Jesus comes, 

 
 
 
 

Dennis & Cindy Mohr 
 

We are thankful for those who have committed to pray for this ministry of the Lord's.  If you are praying for us and haven't let us know, 
please contact us.  

Call of Grace Ministries is a 501(c)3 ministry and your contributions are tax deductible.  We go as God provides and your support of this 
ministry is a blessing to us as we move forward in the Lord's call. 


